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Submission: I wish to add a voice of support to Leichhardt Council regarding its submission to remain a standalone council. 
 
I have lived in the area for several years and have been extremely impressed by this Council. It is a financially viable and well 
run council which looks after the interests and people of the area.  
 
There is absolutely nothing to be gained by forcing an amalgamation with other councils.  
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